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High Ercall        

News 9 – 12.11.21 

Parent—teacher meetings: end of November 

Please remember to book online for your parent appointments. An 
email with the letter came home on Monday with the codes, but is 

attached to the email today too. Bookings close on Wednesday 17th 
November. 

I am still looking into how we can safely share the children’s learning 
with you from this term, so that you get a chance to see your child’s 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 15th November Year 6 Residential trip to Arthog 

Monday 22nd November Class 1 and Class 4 Parent—teacher 
telephone meetings 

Tuesday 23rd November Year 3/4 Gymnastics competition 

Wednesday 24th November Class 2 and Class 3 Parent—teacher 
telephone meetings 

Thursday 24th November Class 5 Parent—teacher telephone 
meetings 

Friday 3rd December Sponsored Reindeer run 

Thursday 9th December Class 2 Theatre trip—more details 
to follow 

Monday 13th December Christmas Carol Service in the 
church 

Wednesday 15th December Classes 3,4,5 trip to the New Vic 
Theatre—Beauty and the Beast 

Thursday 16th December Christmas dinner—wear your 
Christmas jumper! 

Friday 17th December Last day of term -Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January Staff PD day in school 

Wednesday 5th January Return from Christmas—all children 

 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,                 

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as they 

demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A child 

from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

 

Class 1: Elizabeth—super resilience and reading! 

 

  Class 2: Parker—super resilience and respectful 

attitude 

 

  Class 3: Megan B—being resourceful in maths 

 

 Class 4: Aidan—super resilience in all areas 

 

Class 5: Millie T—super resilience in all areas 

What’s been happening this week? 

A huge well done to the Year 5/6 footballers 
who played against Aqueduct this week.     

Narrowly defeated on penalties after a 2-2 
draw!! Thank you to Mr P and Mrs C-S for taking 

them after school. Great job team! 

Class 3 had some arty fun in the forest creating 
natural pictures for fireworks! 

Class 2 have been thinking 
about creation in RE and 
working together to create 
their own worlds. 

Class 4 are reading The 
Windrush Child as their class 

reader this term.  

Apps and Technology—Parent update 

Please think carefully about the age rating on apps that your 
child has access to. We have had some issues this week with 

chat groups in the older classes. If your child has Snapchat or WhatsApp with 
your permission, please monitor their chat groups.  This is a good website for      

guidance: https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/apps-guide/ 

FHEPS—fundraising for the school 

Sponsored Reindeer Run—Friday 3rd December 

In school on Friday 3rd December, the children will take 
part in a reindeer run—antlers and dressing up are all part of the fun! We are 
hoping that the children will be able to gather some sponsors for the event, 

which will be laps of the field / playground depending on the weather!  

Monies raised will go to FHEPs towards the new garden area at the bottom of 
the playground. Sponsor forms will come home next week. We hope you will be 

able to support us as we’ve got £12,000 to raise! 

Anti-bullying week 

One kind word 

To raise awareness of anti-bullying week, and raise money for 
Children in Need, we would like the children to wear odd socks 

on Monday and bring along £1 donation or whatever 
you would like to donate as a family. We will send all 

donations to the Children in need appeal. 

Our School Council –a plea for donations. 

Please can you help us to help children and adults in 
the Telford community have a better Christmas. We 

would like donations of toys or gifts for adults 
(unwrapped) which we can send to the Christmas Smile charity. 

Collection point is in the school reception. 
Please donate by 1st December. Thank you.  

 

A form with details of the Class 3 ,4 and 5 trip to the theatre in       
December has been sent home today. It’s a fab trip! 


